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1 April 2019 
 
Dear Parents 
 
The Great School Clean 
 
Castle School staff and pupils will be taking part in “The Great School 
Clean” (in association with Keep Britain Tidy and the Daily Mail’s 
Great Big Spring Clean) on Friday 5th April 2019 in the area 
immediately around our school. 
 
If possible, can you please send a pair of gardening gloves, or other 
old gloves, in that day for your child to wear during the activity to 
ensure their hands are protected.  
 
If anyone has a litter picker at home that they would be willing to 
lend us for the day, please send that in with your child, labelled with 
their name to ensure you get the correct item back. 
 
Many thanks 
  
 
Sara Wild 
Principal – Castle School 
 


